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From: Miyako Taguchi [miyakoistudio@yahoo.com]
Sent: Friday, September 14, 2012 2:48 PM
To: NRCREP Resource
Subject: Response from "Comment on NRC Documents"

Below is the result of your feedback form. It was submitted by

Miyako Taguchi (miyakoistudio(yahoo.com) on Friday, September 14, 2012 at 14:48:11

DocumentTitle: Generic Environmental Impact Statement for License Renewal of Nuclear Plants:
Supplement 38 Regarding Indian Point Nuclear Generating Unit Nos. 2 and 3 - Draft Report for
Comment NUREG-1437, Supplement 38, Volume 4, Draft Report

Comments: Dear Nuclear Regulatory Commissioners:

I am the second generation from atomic bomb survivors in Nagasaki, Japan and have lived in
New York for more than 15 years.
I strongly believe we can live without nuclear power and the danger, like German has decided.
Why we need to take the high risks to contaminate our land and sicken healthy residences,
especially children. Does the nuclear plant worth enough to risk our environment and health.
It is oblivious. It doesn•€T t. Would you really believe you could live in the chaos like
people in Ukraine and in Japan are living? Please close the reactor at Indian Point and
choose safe and clean living for generation to come so that we do not repeat the human suffer
that my parents went through.

Yours sincerely,
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